Rosie Jansen

From: Peter Kelly

Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2019 4:01 p.m.

To: Karma McFarlane

Cc: Liezel Jahnke

Subject: RE: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

Thanks for this Karma,

| dug up the old minutes from May 18 to see what they were on about and certainly agree with the
recommendations from this memo.

Cheers

Peter

Peter Kelly
Chief Executive

Upper Hutt City Council | 838 — 842 Fergusson Drive, Private Bag 907, Upper Hutt 5140, New Zealand
D: +64 4 527 2110 | M: +64 27 208 8000 | T: +64 4 527 2169 | E: peter.kelly@uhcc.govt.nz
W: www.upperhuttcity.com | F: www.fb.com/upperhuttcitycouncil

From: Karma McFarlane <E@@Et.nz >

Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2019 2:29 PM

To: Peter Kelly <Peter.Kelly@uhcc.govt.nz>

Cc: Liezel Jahnke <Liezel.Ja@ @) >

Subject: FW: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

Hi Peter
Please find my memo on commercial bottling of water attached.

Karma

Karma McFarlane
Senior Policy Advisor

Upper Hutt City Council | 838 — 842 Fergusson Drive, Private Bag 907, Upper Hutt 5140, New Zealand
T:+64 4 527 2172 | E: karma.mcfarlane@uhcc.govt.nz | W: www.upperhuttcity.com | F: www.fb.com/upperhuttcitycouncil
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From: Karma McFarlane

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 2:18 p.m.

To: Peter Kelly

Cc: Kate Glanville; Liezel Jahnke

Subject: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

1



Hi Peter

Please find attached a memo | have drafted to Councillors on the Water Bylaw review and our role in commercial
bottling of water.

If you are happy with this | will send it on to the Mayor. If he is happy it can then go out to Councillors.
Any questions please let me know.
Thanks

Karma



